
Puget 8:Ju nd Blergy 
po. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

FS::rom 

October 12,2012 

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Docket No. UE-120807 - Withdrawal of Tariff Filing 
Filed Electronically 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-80-131 Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (the "Company" or "PSE") requests that it be 
allowed to withdraw the following proposed revisions to the WN U-60, Tariff G for electric service ofPSE: 

Fifteenth Revision of Sheet No. 83 - Electricity Conservation Service 
Twenty-First Revision of Sheet No. 120 - Electricity Conservation Service Rider 

On June 1,2012 the Company submitted the above proposed tariff sheets in its filing under Advice No. 
2012-19 which was assigned Docket No. UE-120807. At its June 28,2012 open meeting the Commission 
suspended these tariff sheets. The Company worked with interested parties and on September 17, 2012 
submitted a settlement agreement to the Commission. On October 11,2012 the Commission issued its Order 
02, Order Accepting Settlement Agreement And Allowing Withdrawal of Tariff Provisions ("Order 02"). 
Order 02 provided that PSE is allowed to withdraw the above proposed tariff revisions at any time following 
the date of Order 02. 

As required by WAC 480-80-131 the name and address of the utility is: Puget Sound Energy, Inc., P.O. Box 
97034, Bellevue, WA 98009-9734. Tom DeBoer has authority to withdraw the filing on behalf ofPuget 
Sound Energy, Inc. 

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 or at lynn.logen@pse.com for additional information about this 
request. If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495. 

cc: Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
Simon [fitch, Public Counsel 

Very truly yours, 

Tom DeBoer 
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs 


